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Dear Parents, 
 
Prevent Strategy 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
HM Government has published guidance for authorities, including schools, on their responsibilities under the 
Counter-Terrorism and Security Act, which came into effect on 1 July 2015. Under the Act, schools and other 
authorities have a duty to “have due regard to the need to prevent people from being drawn into terrorism”. 
 
Mr S Pepperrell is the Prevent Lead for the school. 
 
Further details and information can be found on our website on the SAFEGUARDING AND PREVENT STRATEGY 
page. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr S Pepperrell 
Headteacher 
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